
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers and Children, 

Welcome back to school! We hope you all had a good half term. We are excited to tell you about the wonderful learning we will be doing 

this term in Earhart Class.  

Year 2 

Amelia Earhart 

Term 4 

Reading in Year 2 

We will try to read with your child 1:1 every day in class. Please try to listen to your child read for at least 10 minutes every night and 

record this in their reading records, we will also record when we read with your child. It would be a huge benefit if you could ask your 

child / children about the story they are reading asking questions such as ‘what happens when…’ or ask them to predict what m ight 

happen next, and who the characters are. Questions like this will help with your child’s reading progress. We are in the process of making 

sure all children in class are on the correct reading level for them. Your child will be given a book to take home with them, we would like 

to encourage them to hand their book and reading record in every day.  

  
Our exciting learning in Term 4 

History:  This term we are investigating ‘How do we know so much about where Sapho used to live?’ This Unit is all about the city and 

downfall of Pompeii. The children will be using sources to identify what life was like before the eruption of Mount Vesuvius and then 

using sources to piece together how Pompeii was lost.  They will know the main differences between rich and poor Romans, how Romans 

used to spend their time, that the volcano erupted in 79AD and Pompeii was only found again around 200 years ago.  

Literacy: To start the term we will be focusing our writing on ‘The Papaya that spoke’. This is a story containing descriptive writing, a 

range of punctuation and a range of conjunctions (then, if, so, when, after).   

Maths: We will be continuing our focus on multiplication and division. We will start with arrays and move onto division this term. After 

this we will then be going onto shape and money.    

RE: Our Big question this term is ‘Why does Easter matter to Christians?’ We will be consolidating and digging deeper into what the 

children already know about Easter. 

Science: This term we are starting a new unit ‘Animals including humans’ focusing on healthy living, exercise and survival. During this 

unit we will investigate the basic needs of survival (food, water and air), we will be looking at the effects exercise has on our bodies and 

design simple tests to measure this, we will also be learning about hygiene and the different food groups to prepare a healthy meal.  

PSHE: Healthy me! This unit will be teaching about how to be healthy in our mind and body. 

Computing and Online Safety: For computing we will be investigating and learning about Data and information – Pictograms. In this unit 

we will learn how to safely use a computer for data, creating pictograms. For online safety we are focusing on Managing Online 

Information and how to tell if the information we are reading is true.  

Spellings: The overview for the term is in the front of homework folders, and attached to the newsletter. Spelling patterns will be taught 

on a Friday morning, and we will assess the previous weeks spelling pattern.  

 

  

General reminders 

o PE is on a Monday (outdoors) and Tuesday (indoors). Your child / children need to come into school in their PE kits. 

o Please can you bring a water bottle into school. 

o Homework will be going out on a Friday and will be due back the following Wednesday. 😊 Home work will consist of Phonics and 

Maths.  

o Can you refrain from putting blueberries / cranberries in packed lunches Miss Rolph is highly allergic to both. 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to another term with you!  

Miss Rolph and Mrs Blackman 
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